Hello All,

I received a call from Sharon Henderson, Aid to Senator Little, this morning she indicated that our grant application was denied. She also indicated the LGA was also turned down. Several other lakes in the Adirondacks however were approved. Follow up with Tim Sinnott of the DEC indicated that the regional staff felt that there would be no way for us to receive a permit for the use of the herbicide and our application was rejected for that fact. Per Tim our other part was looked at favorably and there was unfortunately no way for them to give a partial award. 

We will need to revaluate now how best to proceed since will still have some funds from Senator Stafford.

I am needless to say extremely disappointed in the State for this decision an I believe that as a result of this decision that Eagle lake will be the breading ground for this invasive for many year to come.

Thanks to all of you that helped with the preparation of the Grant documentation.

Rolf Tiedemann

ELPOI, Board Member

